
Primary Summer Camp 2020



Meet the summer staff!  

Ms. Cynthia Ms. Dyanna Ms. Shannon

Ms. Cynthia and Ms. Shannon will have a combined class in Primary North and 

Ms. Dyanna will have a separate cohort in Primary South. Teachers will wear 

masks when interacting with parents and other teachers not in their cohort.



Ms. GretchenMs. Demitria Ms. Makayla

These teachers will be assisting with drop-off and pick-up. Ms. 

Demi and Ms. Makayla will be assisting in Primary North, and Ms. 

Gretchen will be assisting in Primary South.



Ms. Naomi Ms. Heather Ms. Karen

Ms. Naomi will be “floating” between cohorts as needed, keep up with cleaning and 

sanitization, and monitor bathrooms. Ms. Heather is the primary on-site manager and Ms. 

Karen is the school director who will be available on campus as needed.



CHANGES TO DAILY ROUTINE…

Drop-off/Pick-up: Parents will take 

out/put in their child when they 

approach the front of carline. 

Assisting staff from each classroom 

will take children’s temperature 

before going to class. 

Hand washing: Upon entering the classroom, 

children will wash their hands with soap and 

water. Reminder lessons will be given to 

children, as hand washing will be done 

routinely throughout the day.



• Lunch and Snack: 

• Please pack “two lunches”(and 
a reusable water bottle) as the 
usual school snack and food 
prep works will not be available. 

• Children will have a scheduled 
lunch with their cohort at 11:30 
and be able to eat their extra 
food as they get hungry 
throughout the day. 

• If a child forgets their lunch, pre-
packaged raisins, applesauce 
and fig bars will be provided for 
them.



Nap/ Rest Time: 

• Children who nap will need to 

bring a fitted sheet (in a bag 

labeled with their name) to go 

on their nap mat. 

• Nap mats will be stored 

separately in their own giant 

Ziplock bag and stored in their 

class closet until the end of the 

week, when children take their 

sheets home to wash.

• Children who rest will be 

provided with a white sheet 

and yoga mat.

• Children will nap/rest with their 

cohort and be spaced out, 

alternating head – toe – head 

– toe. 



Thank you for your ongoing support! 
We look forward to seeing returning 
friends and friends new to primary!


